
 

 

 
PO No   014 / 2017 
 

 
22 February 2017 
 
 
President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 
Subject: Progress Report on progress of auditor appointment 
 
 
The International Engineering Public Company Limited (“Company”) would like to inform the 
result on engaging a new auditor that  Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu Jaiyos Audit Co., Ltd is unable 
to accept the auditor appointment due to complexity of requested issue by previous auditor.  
The time required to consider each case would take a considerable long. Hence, Deloitte Touche 
Tohmatsu Jaiyos Audit Co., has to decline the appointment.  
 
Hence, IEC is urgenly in the process to appoint a new auditor and will inform the progress to SET 
as soon as possible.  
 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
(Mr. Satitpong Tongtom) 
CFO, Authorized Person to Disclose Information 
 


